8 EQIA - HOMELESSNESS POLICY (AN296-2007)

The Homelessness Policy (that sets out the Council's statutory obligations with regard to the
prevention and alleviation of homelessness in Dundee) was approved by Housing Committee on
20th November 2006. There was a requirement to carry out a full Equalities Impact Assessment.

A full copy of the Impact Assessment has been placed on the Council's website in accordance with the

agreed EQIA procedure. This includes information relating to the expert groups consulted,
summarises the consultation process and outlines the findings.
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